October 2021

Dear Parents,

The food service department wanted to reach out to all of you to update you on the cafeteria.

Supply chains and deliveries have become a challenge. We have tried to adapt our menus accordingly, however changes can happen without much notice. We will continue to serve breakfast and lunch to every student.

All meals are served to all students at no cost. High and Middle school will offer water and snacks for sale. High/Middle school can purchase a second lunch if they want. Elementary will not have any snacks or water. Students will have to go through the registers and give their ID numbers for accounting purposes only.

October and any future half days the cafeteria will offer grab & go lunches at dismissal time.

It is our pleasure to sure the students of Winthrop. Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank You,

Laura McGrath mcgrath-laura@aramark.com

Jenna Janson plant-jenna@aramark.com